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Media Advisory 

 

 

Wednesday, 17 August 2022 

 

 

MEC MBALI FRAZER VISITS HILLCREST AMID ALLEGATIONS OF 

RACISM 

 

 

With increasing claims of racial discrimination at Hillcrest High School, there has 

been concerns from parents and members of the public over the Department of 

Education’s stance on it's mandate of promoting equity in all learning institutions 

in the Province of KwaZulu-Natal. 

 

To this end, the MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Ms Mbali Frazer will 

tomorrow, Thursday, 18 August 2022 visit Hillcrest High School to address 

allegations of racism. 

 

The visit is scheduled as follows: 

 

Date: Thursday, 18 August 2022 

Venue: Hillcrest High School, Pinetown. 

Time: 09H00 

 

Members of the media are cordially invited to cover the event. 

 

ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION IN KWAZULU-

NATAL. 


